Brossett (HB 27) Act No. 58

Existing law requires tax assessors in certain parishes to provide forms to property owners
for permanent registration of the homestead exemption.

New law adds Orleans Parish to those parishes in which the assessor is required to provide
such forms.

Effective August 15, 2011.

(Amends R.S. 47:1703.1(A))



